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WFWP Austria held a fundraising event for North Korean children entitled "What is life," in the Vienna 
WFWP Office, on 4 April 2018.  
 
A documentary was shown about young students from North Korea, learning to play the harmonica, by 
their instructor Isabella Krapf.  
 
The students had also visited Austria and different European countries under Isabella's loving guidance . 
 
After this, Isabella gave a short musical performance together with Hungarian guitarist Karoly Berki. 
 
We collected donations benefitting refugees in Austria as well as the Kumgang School project – a 
stepping stone Project for refugee children from N-Korea 
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